
College of Paramedics of Manitoba Public Consultation on Regulations for 

Paramedic Practice 
 

The College of Paramedics of Manitoba (CPMB) is holding a Public Consultation regarding the 

regulations for paramedic practice in the Province of Manitoba which began on May 1, 2020. The 

Public Consultation will end on June 29, 2020. The Manitoba government news release on the 

Public Consultation is found at  https://news.gov.mb.ca/news/?archive=&item=47698.  

 

There are two different regulations that are open for Public Consultation: 

1) Practice of Paramedicine Regulation: To read the Amendments to the Practice of 

Paramedicine Regulation please go to the Manitoba Government Regulatory Consultation 

Portal at https://reg.gov.mb.ca/home.  

2) College of Paramedics of Manitoba General Regulation: To read the CPMB General 

Regulation please go to the College’s website at www.collegeparamb.ca. 

 
If you wish to review the documents and comment, go to the College of Paramedics website for 
further information on the consultation. www.collegeparamb.ca  
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